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Jamie Gray

From: San Joaquin Villas <sjvboard@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2022 1:41 PM
To: Jamie Gray
Cc: San Joaquin Villas
Subject: PEDC Villas III public hearing, 5/11/2022

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] 
 
San Joaquin Villas Board of Directors, on behalf of SJV HOA, respectfully requests that the PEDC deny the Villas III gate 
Use Permit (22-002).  
The application omits SJV's property line and the turn-around space included in the application is SJV private property. 
 
Sincerely, 
SJV Board of Directors 

 You don't often get email from sjvboard@gmail.com. Learn why this is important  


